
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The University of Victoria will not renew its Model License Agreement with Access 
Copyright (AC), after December 31, 2015. The past several years has seen a 
substantial 



How will this affect teaching and research activities? 

http://www.uvic.ca/universitysecretary/assets/docs/policies/IM7700.pdf
http://copyright.uvic.ca/
http://www.uvic.ca/copyright/workshops/index.php
mailto:copyright@uvic.ca
http://www.uvic.ca/copyright/

